URGENT REMINDER - Payment of Annual Renewal Fees to BHF (PCNS)
Dear CPC Shareholders and Members

You are reminded that the Annual Fee(s) for renewal with BHF for your PCNS number(s), (practice coding numbering system) becomes due by the 31st of March 2025  

[bookmark: _GoBack]The standard fee for a solo GP practice number (pr. no) is R418.00 
Remember: You need to pay your individual pr. no. as wéll as the group pr. no. (if applicable)
Please use your practice number (ónly the last 7 digits) as reference for payment

To view your balance or make payment please visit BHF’s website on: https://www.pcns.co.za/Payment/CheckBalance (you might have a credit, etc.?)

Alternatively, you can make payment onto the following banking details: 
Nedbank account holders only: We are now a Bank Approved Beneficiary with Nedbank so in order to pay please add us as a beneficiary first by selecting: PCNS Renewals for existing practice numbers (your 7-digit practice number is required as reference)  
FNB clients: We are a public registered business as PCNS, and you can use your online banking and or banking app to pay for your practice renewal. 
Other bank transfers: Bank: NEDBANK, Account name: PCNS Branch: Rosebank, Branch Code: 197705, Account Number: 1958 5185 30 (cheque account) Ref: Pr. Nr (last 7 digits) 

E-mail proof of payment to: pcnsfinance@bhfglobal.com (Pr. No in subject line)

Contact Details: 011 537 0299 / 087 210 0500 

PLEASE KEEP YOUR RECEIPTS OF PAYMENT & POSTING



